
 

 LODGE DEVOTION No. 723  

 Consecrated on 20th August, 1952 
 A. F. and A. Masons of Victoria 
  
 

Worshipful Master: WBro Andrew 
 Senior Warden: Bro Aret 

Junior Warden: Bro Borris 
 

24 July 2012 
Dear Bro 
 

Summons to Meeting No. 656 – Thursday9 thAugust 2012, 6.15pm 
The Worshipful Master has directed me to convey his fraternal greetings and summon you to attend a meeting of 
the lodge to be held in the Collingwood Masonic Centre, Gipps Street, Abbotsford, at 6.15pm , Thursday 9th August 
2012. 

Yours fraternally, 

VWBro Norm Pritchard, PGIWkgs, Secretary 
PO Box 296, St Kilda, 3182 
Mobile: 0410 920 065 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

AGENDA – Meeting will commence at 6.15pm 
To confirm the minutes of the preceding regular meeting. 

To receive Grand Lodge and private correspondence. 

To pass accounts for payment. 

To vote for a joining member: WBro Don. 

To receive visitors. 

To open the lodge in the second degree and obligate the Master Elect. 

To open the lodge in the third degree. 

To receive the Grand Director of Ceremonies at 7.10pm. 

To receive the Installing Master and the Vietnam Veterans Grand Installation Team. 

To install Bro Aret as Worshipful Master and invest Lodge officers. 

The Worshipful Master to rise for the first time. Grand Lodge Quarterly Communications to be held at 7.30pm on 
Wednesday 19th September, 2012, at 300 Albert Street, East Melbourne. 

The Worshipful Master to rise for the second time. 

To read an application for candidature for the third time for Ricky, graphic designer. Proposed by WBro Andrew, 
WM, seconded by VWBro Norm, PGIW – both by dispensation. 

To conduct any further business the WM may direct. 

The Worshipful Master to rise for the third time and close the Lodge 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

Rehearsal – Tuesday7 th August at Gipps Street at 7.00pm 
followed by a Committee of General Purposes 

ALL brethren who have been elected or appointed to office are required to attend.  All other brethren are 
most welcome.  Supper will be provided.  Apologies to Secretary on 0410 920 065. 

 

The Brethren will note that we have now commenced the 2012-2013 financial year and Lodge Devotion’s 
annual fees are now due and payable.  Prompt settlement will assist the finances of the lodge. 

If necessary, fees can be paid by installments – please make suitable arrangements with the Secretary. 


